
Communities, Law & Governance, Democratic Services, PO BOX 64529' London, SE1 5LX 

Switchboard - 020 7525 5000  Website - www.southwark.gov.uk 

Chief Executive – Annie Shepperd 

  

   

Christian Lister 

Via Email 

request-43950-9aee5bea@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

Communities, Law and 

Governance 

Direct Line – 020 7525 7511 

Fax – 020 7525 7675 

accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk 

 

7 September 2010 

Dear Christian Lister 

Re: Your request for information:  Ref No. 6343 

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 10 August 2010 in which 

you requested:  

Under the FOIA I wish to request the following information – 

      

Copies of all written (electronic and paper) agreements (contracts and emails) 

which indicate and/or approve a discounted chargeable rate between the Local 

Authority Land Charges office for compiled local search reports and the National 

Land Information Service (NLIS) which is now known as Land Data. 
 

Further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act, enquiries have been 
made to the appropriate service area of the Council, who have advised as follows: 
 
The London Borough of Southwark does not have any agreements with Land 
Data/National Land Information Service, relating to discounted fees for compiling 
responses to Local Authority searches. 

This information is being provided as a statutory obligation under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000.  Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic 

Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 Southwark Council ask not to receive 

unsolicited marketing communications. 

You are free to use the information provided for your own purposes, including any non-
commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting.  Any other 
re-use, for example commercial publication, requires the permission of the copyright 
holder.  You may apply for permission to re-use this information by submitting a request 
to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk; you can find details on these arrangements at 
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/YourCouncil/FreedomofInformation/FOICopyright. Detailed 
advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is available 
from the Office of Public Sector Information at: http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.htm. 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact us using the above details.  

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the 

Information Commissioner at the: 
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Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Internet: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Janet McDonald 
Corporate Freedom of Information Officer 
Communities, Law & Governance 
 


